
The Nasdaq Stock Market, Inc.
80 Merritt Boulevard
Trumbull, CT  06611
203 385 4500

Attn:  Manager P&S Dept./Traders/Cashier/Manager Reorganization/Manager Dividends
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC # 067-98) September 18, 1998
WHEN, AS AND IF ISSUED SETTLEMENT DATES

Delivery of the following issues shall be made at 3:00 p.m. on the Settlement Date.

ISSUE Settlement Date

Marcum Natural Gas Services Inc
     - Warrants expiring 9/10/2003 Thursday, September 24, 1998

Arsenal Football Club PLC (Arsenal) - Carlton Communications PLC (Carlton)

The Panel on Takeovers and Mergers in London (the "Panel") wishes to draw to the
attention of member firms of the National Association of Securities Dealers Inc., certain UK
dealing disclosure requirements following the announcement on September 10, 1998 of an offer
for Arsenal by Carlton.  An offer period is deemed to commence at the time when an
announcement is made of a proposed or possible offer, with or without terms.  Carlton
Communications have ADRs which are traded on The Nasdaq Stock Market.

The above disclosure requirements are set out in Rule 8 of the City Code on Takeovers
and Mergers which is published and administered by the Panel.  In particular, Rule 8.3 requires
public disclosure of dealings during an offer period by persons who own or control, or who
would as a result of any transaction own or control, 1% or more of any class of relevant securities
of the offeror or offeree company.

The Panel requests that firms advise those of their clients who wish to deal in the
securities of either Arsenal or Carlton that they may be affected by these requirements. If there is
any doubt as to their application, the Panel should be consulted.

Further information is available from Craig Andrews or Lee Mann at the Panel (telephone
number:  London 71 382 9026/facsimile number:  London 71 638 1554), or from George May at
The Nasdaq Stock Market (telephone number:  USA 301-590-6410/facsimile number:  USA 301-
590-6482).

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to: Market Data Integrity Dept., (203)
375-9609.  Attn: O'Neil Blake, Manager.

Dorothy L. Kennedy
Assistant Director


